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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Changes, from February 1 to March 1 of each year, the date by 

which the Comptroller of the Treasury (COT) is required to submit a written report regarding 

average annual water loss from publicly owned water systems and wastewater facilities to the 

Speakers of the House of Representatives and the Senate. 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 Requiring the COT to submit the annual water loss report one month later will not result 

in any significant fiscal impact to state government.    

 

 

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 The proposed legislation will not result in any significant impact to jobs or commerce in 

Tennessee.    

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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